Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope that this finds you all healthy and safe and that the children are coping well in these difficult times. Congratulations to everyone on their hard work and efforts which continue to amaze us both.   It is lovely to see the work that you are doing and to hear about those buns you made or the birdfeeder you created.  We are nearing the end of many of our books and in an endeavor to make life as easy as possible for everyone we are sending, via post, paper copies of both English and Maths work which you may like to attempt over the coming 3 weeks. We have also included access to IXL which you may find useful.   A schedule of work will be on Aladdin connect as always which will include the enclosed pages.  Please do not feel under pressure to complete any given task, the work provided is merely an opportunity for continued learning from the books. We are acutely aware of the endless opportunities for learning available to you all aside from these. As always we are available to answer and queries you may have, stories   you wish to share and look forward to any piece of work which you may wish to send to us via email. 
Stay Safe.
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